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Limpopo Premier congratulates Caster Semenya 
  
21 August 2016 
 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha has congratulated the 2016 800meters 
Olympics  Mokgadi Caster Semenya  champion after her victory in Rio early this 
morning. 
 
The Premier sent his congratulatory message immediately after she sailed into 
easy victory,with one of the few gold medals  Team South Africa have so far 
attained in Rio. 
 
"We should announce soon what we will be doing for Mokgadi as a Province. 
What the world should know is that Caster will be welcomed not only by South 
Africans,but the people from her village and the people of Limpopo",the Premier 
said. 
 
A fanfare welcoming ceremony is being planned by the Limpopo Department of 
Sport, Arts and Culture  and business earlier this week.  
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